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1
Overall description
RAN2 thanks SA2 for their reply LS confirming that SA2 has not identified any technical issues to support early UE capability retrieval for eMTC UEs for EPS from system architecture perspective. 
RAN2 discussed the concerns raised by SA2 for 5GS and would like to provide the responses as follows:
SA2 LS indicated:

· Concerns to enable use of truncated 5G-S-TMSI for all UEs accessing ng-eNBs connected to 5GC as this would reduce the available AMF Set ID number space, AMF Pointer number space and TMSI number space (due to truncation) for all UEs.
RAN2 response:

RAN2 has a potential solution to identify in Msg3 to include InitialUE-Identity-5GC which enables ng-eNB to differentiate between BL UEs and non-BL UEs in CE mode. 


· 



· 



RAN2 thinks the other two concerns are out of RAN2 scope and up to SA2 to address. 


Therefore, RAN2 respectfully asks SA2 to take above response into consideration.
2
Actions
ACTION to SA2: 

RAN2 respectfully asks SA2 to take above response into consideration.
3
Dates of next TSG RAN WG2 meetings
TSG RAN WG2 Meeting #112e


 Nov 2020, E-Meeting
TSG RAN WG2 Meeting #113


 March 2021
�We did not agree to describe a solution and  we have not agreed on the solution yet. We think it is also possible to use a special LCID (potentially refarming one), which would be a lot cleaner and would allow to introduce in a later release. 


�we have not agreed to comment on the other concerns.





RAN2 intends to send a reply LS to SA2 to indicate that there seems to be a potential solution to address the 1st concern from RAN2 standpoint, however it should be up to SA2 to decide whether/how other concerns are addressed.


 


�We don’t agree with this and we have not agreed to comment on this in the LS





